THE FOLLOWING PROPOSAL SUBMITTED BY JARED B. GARDNER, DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING, IS RECOMMENDED FOR BOARD APPROVAL

Superintendent of Schools

November 14, 2017

RE:

Superintendent Martin W. Bates Granite School District 2500 South State Street Salt Lake City, Utah 84115 Purchase Trucks for Grounds Requisitions 111687, 111688

\$83,099.20

Dear Dr. Bates:

The Purchasing Department has received requisitions requesting the purchase of two (2) 2018 Ford F550 Cab and Chassis trucks to be utilized in the Grounds Department. These requisitions have been signed by Mr. Rex Goudy and Mr. Donald Adams.

These trucks are available on three state contracts. Quotes were obtained from vendors under their state contract. Below are the quote results:

Larry H. Miller Ford \$83,099.20 Young Ford \$83,241.00 Ken Garff Ford \$83,438.28

Permission is requested to issue a purchase order in the amount of \$83,099.20 for the trucks to Larry H. Miller Ford. Funds for this expenditure are to come from the Fleet Management Vehicle budget.

Sincerely, Approved, Approved,

Jared B. Gardner David F. Garrett Donald L. Adams

Director of Purchasing Business Administrator/Treasurer Assistant Superintendent